
The Old Rectory 
Queen Street 
Hale 
Hampshire SP6 2RD 

1 September 2022 

Dear Sir 

RE- LICENSING ACT 2003 - APPLICATION FOR A NEW PREMISES LICENCE, HARRY’S 
MEADOW CAMPSITE, HALE PARK, HALE, FORDINGBRIDGE. SP6 2RE 

I would like to put forward my support for the campsite Harry’s Meadow and its 
application for a liquor licence. 

The campsite has run for the last two years with no trouble at all.  Although there 
is one resident claiming a police incident there is no evidence of this. 

The site brings families who spend money locally.  The site employs local young 
people over the summer.  The only noise I ever heard over the whole month 
(given that I can see the site from my house) was that of children enjoying 
themselves. 

There was no issue with any noise after 9:00 pm on week nights and 10 pm on 
Friday and Saturday and any contact I had with campers was polite and happy. 

As this application will be good for the local economy I feel this I a good thing. 

Yours faithfully 

Gabrielle Lucas 
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